
 
 
Due to an allergic reaction to a Mount Mary College student, the college has a policy 
regarding the use of latex balloons.  
 
Please remember that latex balloons are not allowed anywhere on campus--this 
includes all outdoor areas such as the parking lots, signs, trees, benches, picnic tables, in 
the arches, or in doorways. Thank you for your attention. 
 
Questions regarding this policy should be addressed to Marci Ocker, Coordinator of 
Disabilities Services.  
 
 
 


